
 
 
 
 
 
 

Title Future Generations Academy  

Item Number 7 

Date of Meeting 19 March 2024   

To consider and comment on the following issues: 
 
Future Generations Academy 2024-25  
 
Following the Public Service Board meeting in January, further information has been provided by the 
Future Generations Commissioner’s Office in terms of the Academy for 2024-25.  
 
Academy 4.0 will run from September 2024 to March 2025, with a diverse cohort of 35 young people, 
18- 30 years old at time of application. This includes 70 hours of learning and training on the Act and 
their Leadership Skills, with 50% of learning provided online.  
 
The Academy is fully accessible to young people from all backgrounds and the use of the Welsh 
language is encouraged. In 2023-24, the Academy had 20% delivery in Welsh and 18% participation.  
 
The Action Plan module represents 20 hours of learning, which focuses on internal social action with 
the Reverse mentoring scheme focussing on external social action. There are also opportunities for 
young people and sponsors to network in Wales and the world with private, public and third sector.  
 
All members are closely monitored throughout the journey and are provided with a full report at the 
end with all results and findings. Following completion, members are also able to join the Alumni, 
which is an active network with further opportunities to network and shadow previous members.  
 
Further information and the prospectus for Academi 3.0 2023-24 can be found here.  
 
The sponsorship fee for one participant is £8,000. This fee includes any costs which may be incurred, 
any accessibility requirements and any technology-based needs.  
 

To discuss and agree:  

• To agree if the PSB would sponsor an 
individual from Carmarthenshire as part of 
the 2024-25 cohort  

Is a decision 
necessary? 

Yes  

Proposed by 

PSB Support Team  

 
 
 

https://www.futuregenerations.wales/leadership-academy-2/

